
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Sirs, 

 

We would like to express our gratitude to Market Research & Management 

Consulting Agency “Market”, LLC for a workmanlike study of the Russian 

carton core market. 

 

We deeply appreciate your punctuality and focusing on details as well as your 

ability to maintain awareness of our product and the market obtained by you 

during the first project with our company. 

 

We would like to mention on-the-fly and communication that was 

mainly carried out in the English language. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

  

 

Esa Makela 

Marketing Director 

Corenso United Oy Ltd. 


